
 

 
 

Many Happy Returns to the following children 

who celebrate their birthday this week: 

 

Daisy in F3 

Lola in F2 

Catherine in F1 

WPS BULLETIN 
Friday 23rd February 2018 

 

Stars of the Week 

Well done to our Stars of the Week! 

What’s On ? 
 

Clubs in green ARE running  
Clubs in red are NOT running 

 
 

Monday 26th February 
 

School First Aid Day 
12.35pm   F1 - F6 Chess Club 
12.45pm   Rec - F2 Puzzle Club 
3.30 - 4.15pm  Rec & F1 Football 
4.15 - 5.00pm   F2 - F6 Football 
 
Tuesday 27th February 
 

8.10am   F5 Maths Club 
12.35pm   F5 & F6 Team Practices 
2.30pm   KG Stretch-n-Grow 
3.45 - 4.45pm  F1 & F2 Multisports 
4.00 - 5.00pm  F3 - F6 Orchestra 
 
Wednesday 28th February 
 

10.55am     F3 & F4 Library Club 
12.35pm   Chamber Choir 
2.30pm   KG Dance 
3.30 - 4.15pm  Reception, F1 & F2 Dance                                               
4.00 - 5.00pm  F3 & F4 Science Club 
 
Thursday 1st March 
  

Associated Board Music Exams 

12.35pm   F3 - F6 Dance   
3.30 - 4.15pm  F1 & F2 Library Club 
4.00 - 5.00pm  F3 & F4 Sports Club  
4.00 - 5.00pm  F5 Art 
 
Friday 2nd March 
 

WPS World Book Day 
12.35pm        School Council 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Merits & Courtesies 
Bronze Merit 

 

Well done to Amelia and Olivia in Reception who have both 
earned their Bronze Merit badge this week. 
 

Bronze Courtesy 
 

Well done to Jack, Amelia, Hashim and Torin in  Reception; 
Pippa, Eesa, Matthew, Joshua and Zayd in Form 2 who have 
all earned their Bronze Courtesy badge this week. 
 

Silver Merit 
 

Well done to Emily in Reception and Holly and James in Form 
1 who have all earned their Silver Merit badge this week. 
 

Silver Courtesy 
 

Well done to James and Harrison in Form 1 and Ruby, Lola 
and Sophia in Form 2 who have all earned their Silver      
Courtesy badge this week. 

We are really looking forward to our First Aid Day on Monday 26th  
February. Flat Stan First Aid, a company who specialise in teaching  
children, will provide an introduction to basic first aid for Reception to   
Form 6.  
Thank you to our Parents’ Committee for       
supporting this event.  


